Paul Delaney:

Paul Delaney has lived in Westmont with his wife, Rhonda, and daughter, Kaitlyn, since 2007. Their dog
Dakota has lived in Westmont since 2015. Paul has served on the Westmont board since 2022. Paul was an
accountant by background and grew up in Philadelphia, PA before relocating to Texas with Rhonda in 2002.
Paul currently serves as the Chief Operating Officer for Fenix Parts, a leading reseller of used OEM
automobile parts. The Delaney family enjoys travel and skiing in their free time and loves the Westmont
community.

Carl Britt Wirt:

My wife Tracy and I are 8 year residents of Westmont. We have 2 daughters and 3 cats. I spent most
of my professional career in the software and services space as a founder and executive leader. I'm
running for a seat on the HOA to help ensure our community remains a safe and happy place to raise
your family. Thank you for your consideration!

Gary Panno:

Lisa and I have lived in Westmont approximately 10 years. We are homebuilders for the past 45
years. Now [ spent half my time in the homebuilding business and the other half retired. I have
worked with Carel Tornes on multiple issues in Westmont’s common areas. Many of the issues in
Westmont are cost, drainage or landscaper related as in home building. I have access to the
subcontractors and the knowledge of cost control needed to keep Westmont a highly desirable
community within budget.

Marietta Klein:

We built our home in Westmont in 2003 and during that time and over the years have always
respected the mission of our HOA and the oversight needed to maintain the quality of the
neighborhood we personally chose for our families. My degree was Quantitative Methods and
Information Systems with the college of business, and I have an MBA. My career included writing/
installing software, sales Vice President of Sales and marketing, business consultant and most
recently owned my own business and closed it last summer to focus on my family. I have served as
President on a school board for several years and was very active in school committees. Was also a
member of the Colleyville Women’s club for several years and currently a member of the Hospitality
committee at the Nelson Golf and Sports Club. I enjoy traveling with my family and playing
pickleball in my spare time. I believe I can be an asset to the board, as I love people, Colleyville and
the neighborhood. My background as provided me the patience to listen, understand and make
decisions that will better the overall community.

Lena Campbell:

My husband Clay and I moved to the Westmont community during the summer of 2019 from
Arlington, TX. We just fell in love with the neighborhood immediately. We may have already met
while we walk our golden retriever Honey, or spoke to me while I was outside planting flowers in my
front yard. Currently, I am semi-retired working my way to full retirement. During the course of my
career, | have worked for two billion dollar consumer goods companies before venturing on my own
20 years ago and becoming a successful global entrepreneur. With my work experience and love of
Westmont, I would like the opportunity to contribute to the ongoing success of our community.



